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Changes to the Requirements for SAT 

 

In response to the announcement by the College Board to discontinue the optional 

SAT Essay, SILS will no longer require the optional essay portion of the SAT. Even if 

an applicant submits the SAT Essay, SILS will not use its score when making 

admissions decisions.  

 

The above change is effective for SILS 2022 AO April Entry (Overseas) onwards. 

Please be sure to look at the Application Guidelines for more information. 
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